
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

WEYMOUTH & PORTLAND BOROUGH COUNCIL 


WEYMOUTH HARBOUR 


Notice to Mariners No 10/98 


FISH LANDING BERTH NO 6 BERTH (WESTERN END)
 

Fishermen and fish agents are advised that the above berth will be designated fish landing 
area as required by the EC Fish Landing Directive No. 91/493/EEC dated 22nd July 1991. 

Effective 1st August 1993, all landings of fish must be made within the fenced area to comply 
with the above directive. 

The quay area must be kept clear of all fishing equipment and be thoroughly washed down on 
completion of each operation. 

No fishing vessel is to remain alongside this berth after discharging and the use by visiting 
yachts will be prohibited. 

NB. 	 Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing 
Organisations should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to the 
masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 

Captain D T Stabler MNI 
Harbour Master 


